
Public Notice 
 

  
 
Property Assessment Roll 
Applications for an administrative review  
 
Notice is given that in 2019, the 2017-2019 property assessment roll of the Ville de 
Montréal will continue to apply for the third fiscal year. 
 
In accordance with division I of chapter X of the Act respecting municipal taxation 
(CQLR, chapter F-2.1), any person having an interest may file an application for 
administrative review on the ground that the assessor did not alter the roll as required 
under the act. 
 
To be admissible, application for an administrative review must meet the following 
conditions: 
• Be filed in the fiscal year during which an event justifying an alteration to the roll 

occurs or in the next fiscal year, if the assessor does not make the alteration. 
 
• Be submitted on the prescribed form, available at the addresses below and at any point 

of service of the Ville de Montréal. 
 
• Be accompanied by the amount prescribed under the By-law concerning fees of the 

urban agglomeration of Montréal (Fiscal 2018) (RCG 18-001), adopted by the urban 
agglomeration of Montréal council and applicable to the unit of assessment covered by 
the application. 

 
• Be filed in person with the Service de l’évaluation foncière of the Ville de Montréal, at 

one of the addresses below, Monday through Thursday, from 8:30 a.m. to noon  and 1 
to 4:30 p.m. and on Friday until 4:00 p.m.: 

 
255, boul. Crémazie Est, bureau 600 
Montréal (Québec) 
 
1868, boul. des Sources, bureau 500 
Pointe-Claire (Québec) 

 
or sent by registered mail to: 
Service de l’évaluation foncière 
Ville de Montréal 
255, boul. Crémazie Est, bureau 600 
Montréal, QC  H2M 1L5 

 
Information 
Island of Montréal : 311 
Outside Montréal : 514-872-0311 
 
Montréal, November 14, 2018 
 
Me Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 


